

COLDFALL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Coldfall Avenue London N10 1HS

Tel: 020 8883 0608

Email: office@coldfall.haringey.sch.uk www.coldfall.haringey.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs EB Davies

1 November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to thank you all for voting in the recent parent governor elections at Coldfall. The following 2 parent governors were elected: Lindsay Dearden and Douglas Blackwood.

I would however like to thank all of the candidates who stood for election. One of the wonderful features about the Coldfall community is the very committed and supportive parent body.

We look forward to welcoming our 2 new parent governor members to the next full Governing Body meeting at the end of November. Please note the minutes of this Governing Body meeting will be posted onto the school website in early December under the Governor tab.

Yours sincerely,

Laura Butterfield Chair of Governors